
When the TITANIC movie was made, the 
production company asked if the company still 
had the original stamp tools that made the 
White Star buttons. They did. The Waterbury 
Button Company made the buttons that were 
wore by actors for the film. As part of the movie 
premiere, the company was asked to make cuff 
links to be given out at the after parties as gifts. 

 In 1902, when J. Pierpont Morgan’s International Mercantile Marine 
Company (IMMÇ) added the White Star Line to his list of shipping 
companies, American businesses as well as their British counterparts were 
sought in order to have suppliers on both sides of the Atlantic. The 
Waterbury Button Company was chosen to make the brass buttons for 
White Star Line officers’ uniforms. These regulation size White Star Line 
brass buttons are made to the exacting standards required by a company 
known for quality metal buttons that are made for the US Armed Forces, 
airlines, steamship companies including the White Star Line.

White Star Line Brass Cuff Links

The perfect gift for a Titanic aficianado or for yourself.

A number of these 
unique gift sets of 
White Star Line 
brass cuff links 
were just found in 
their warehouse.

Limited supply.
 
Don’t miss out.

List #WSLCL523

$69.95


